
Letter of Intent for the post of Elections for Members of the Commission on Asian and 

Oceanian Affairs for the 2017-2021 Term 

Dear CAOA Friends,  

Warm Greetings 

Indian Epilepsy Society has nominated its current Secretary-General Dr. (Professor) Man 

Mohan Mehndiratta one of its sincere, dedicated, committed and experienced member and 

Current for CAOA Management Committee and I am making a humble request to CAOA 

chapters to seek your support for him to be elected to the CAOA Management Committee. 

 
I have more than 30 years of academic, research, administration and organization Experience and 

had been engaged in 
•  Delivered more than 200 talks for updating the knowledge of residents, physicians and 

   Neurologists. Epilepsy care in PWE in the RESOURCE LIMITED COUNTRIES. 
•  Epilepsy Education of PWE, their Caregivers, family physicians, General Physicians,  

   residents and Neurologists. 
• An Academician Par Excellence 
• Excellent organizer. Organized Indian Epilepsy Congresses, AOEC, ASEPA Exams,  

  Regularly organizing Epilepsy Schools and EEG workshops. 
• Done tremendous works serving as Treasurer, Secretary-General of Indian Epilepsy 

 Society (ILAE Affiliate). 
• And have been an administrator for more than 20 years in IES. 
• CAOA and ASEPA member for four years. 
• Awarded AMBASSADOR FOR EPILEPSY AWARD in 2007. 

 
Currently I am serving as Editor-In-Chief for International Journal of Epilepsy which is an 

official Journal of Indian Epilepsy Society and is now indexed in Scopus and the Journal 

comprise of national and International Board members. 

 
• Convener for IES-Phenobarbitone Consensus Document which was peer reviewed 

and highly appreciated by International and national experts. 
• Convener for Indian Epilepsy Society- Valproic Acid: Indian Consensus 

Document which was peer reviewed and highly appreciated by International and  

National experts.  

 

I have felt the need of education, the pain and difficulties of PWE specially in the 

resource limited countries and is committed to educate and alleviate the sufferings of PWE 

and reduce the treatment gap world over. 
 

On behalf of Indian Epilepsy Society, we would really appreciate your support 

 
With best wishes and warm regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Man Mohan Mehndiratta 
Secretary-General Indian Epilepsy Society 


